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January 22, 2023 

Dear Prospective Team Sponsor, 

It is my pleasure to announce that Elmora Youth League will be proudly celebrating our 50th Season. Our 
Volunteer Little League has continuously provide a safe place for our children to succeed and learn 
values that will be key in their development.  

Last season we are happy to report that we fielded 42 teams across 10 divisions of 530 players. This 
would not be possible without your support. The relationship we maintain with our local businesses and 
community keeps all of us in the game. We at Elmora Youth League will continue serving the community 
in 2023, your support allows us to accomplish this goal. I hope you can be part of our amazing 50th 

Season and all of the upcoming festivities. You are invited to stay in touch by following us on: 

Facebook@ElmoraYouth, Instagram@Elmorayouthleague, Twitter@Elmorayouth or go to our actual 
website: elmorayouth.com.  

I along with the players and all our Elmora Youth League volunteers would like to say a heart felt Thank 
You!!!  

Respectfully, 

Manuel Medina - EYL President 

 

Rich Duran, Carole Acton, Susana Borga & Ralph Abbate - Sponsorship Committee 

 


